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We wish to remind parents of planned half-day strike
action tomorrow (Tuesday 21 February 2023
from 12 midnight until 12 noon),
by four of the five teaching trade unions.

Principals will communicate any change of
arrangements, including school opening hours,
school meals and transport services,
via their own channels.

Parents with any questions or concerns are
advised to contact their child’s school directly.

This is a challenging time for schools and we,
alongside other members of Management Side, will
continue to ensure our teachers are fairly remunerated.
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